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14" November 2021

Tree and Landscape Office
Camden Council

Via email only:
planning@camden.gov.uk

Dear Tree Officer,
Re: 10 North End, NW3 7HL

We are the landscape contractors for the family Damelin at the above
property.

They have a small townhouse garden which, when built a few years ago, was
planted with 2 Betula Jacquemontii in a raised bed. These are now starting to
get big, with the branches about 150cm in diameter & the trees about 5m ht.

There is quite extreme movement in the grass from the roots, damage to
surrounding raised bed timbers and tiles and they are within 7m of the house.

We would like to remove these and replace with shrubs and perennials.

Can you please advise if this is possible? | include two photos below for your
ease of reference with a location plan.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Brian Berry

berris iarden comiani limited

Marshalls




LOCATION PLAN



